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805 Central Expressway South 

Suite 200 

Allen, Texas 75013 

 

Phone 972-908-4415 

Fax 214-383-2737 

Email: kimberly.a.douglass@ftr.com 

 

August 27, 2012 

 

 

 

Mr. Dave Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Subject:  CONTRACT NO. 1439 ICB 

 Ref:  Docket UT-071648  

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. submits for filing Contract No. 1439 ICB, Amendment No. 3 to 

an existing customer specific contract that provides ISDN PRI and DID services for a term of twelve (12) 

months.  

 

The customer is currently receiving this service under an agreement filed under Contract No. 1433 ICB 

on September 23, 2011 in Docket No. UT-071648.  This service as configured is not available under 

tariff.   

 

The company requests approval on less than required notice with an effective date of September 9, 2012.  

If this renewal is not approved effective prior to the expiration date of the current agreement, service will 

have to be disconnected which will have a negative impact on the customer.  The LRN form is attached to 

this filing. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this contract, please call me at 972-908-4415. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kim Douglass 

Manager – Regulatory Affairs 

 

Enclosures 
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